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    Spring is here! So is better golf weather & events!    

    Here is a review of our last month's activities: 

    Good job to teams: Refrigeration 2000, Joshua’s, & 
the Pro Shop Crew for their 1st, 2nd & 3rd place finish,   
respectively in the Fall/Winter Merchants League!    
We also had a nice banquet last week with about 50 
attendees. Thanks to those who were there. We'll see 
those players back for Spring/Summer league - more 
information in the upcoming events section.  

    The Men's Club Opening Day Scramble occurred 
on 3/26/23 - shout out to team Ryan Seiler, Nate 
Gossard, Brian Borde, and Ron Jones for winning the 
event! 

    Congrats to Danny Romero, Larsson Chapman, and 
someone named Mark Morrow and for Dathan Myers, 
Mike Peterson, & Nino Pecoraro for winning the 3-
person March "Blarney" Scramble (gross and net     
respectively) on March 12! We had 21 teams for that 
event and it was a new addition to the schedule. Lots 
of fun. 
     

    We had a PGC Par 3 Challenge on Saturday, 
3/4/23. This was also a new event that was to take 
place a week  prior, but it was delayed for weather. 
Shout out to Jade Tisdale and Jered Pomeroy for    
winning the 1st flight (gross & net respectively)!    
Congrats to Scott Hendricks & Jim Ray for winning 
the 2nd flight   (gross & net respectively)! 

 
 

Upcoming events: 

1. Spring/Summer Merchant League will begin on 
Wednesday, 4/19/23. We are now taking sign-ups! 
Please review the guidelines for this year and get your 
team in! Note: new guidelines for the league are 
in italics. We  already have a couple teams registered. 

2. We are taking sign-ups for the 2023 Spring         
Shotgun which will take place on 5/27/23-5/28/23. 
You may have seen the original email on this sent last 
week on 3/14/23. Please review that and the form and 
get your team together! Payment is due at the time you 
get your team submitted. We have a few groups already 
in. 

3. We will have a BIG CUP tournament on Saturday, 
4/15/23. This event is just tee times. If you’re interest-
ed, tell a pro shop team member and we will put your 
name down and we will keep everyone informed of 
the details. 

4. We will plan on doing a Masters pick em' pool. If 
you're interested, keep your eyes open for information 
and be ready to pick! 

5. Please remember to continue to post your scores to 
your USGA handicap. If you are newer to posting 
scores, please speak with a pro shop team member. We 
are also available if you have any questions about this.  

    Thank you for taking the time to review this        
information. Thanks also for playing and being loyal 
to PGC!                    Sincerely, 

                   Mark Morrow & the Pro Shop Team 

Picture: Peninsula Daily News 
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   The annual opening season pot luck breakfast 
and scramble is on April 26, 2023.  Please sign 
up in the clubhouse and plan to stay for the first 
2023 season business meeting after golf. 
 

     The April game schedule for Wednesday 
mornings is;  4/5, Medal Play; 4/12, 3-3-3; 4/19, 
Front Field Shots/Back Putts; 4/26, 
Kickoff breakfast/9 hole scramble. 
 

        Tee times in April are at 0930 a.m.  
We welcome guests as we enjoy our 
beautiful PGC!! 

Deborah Jacobs 

    Let's give a "shout out" to Mark Morrow and 
Tim Lusk for their great effort in making this year's 
Winter Merchant League a great success. With  100 
players and an average of 63 rounds played per 
week during winter months and inclement weather, 
that says a lot for the players. Thank you to every-
one who participated in the league, supported 
our club, and attended the fun awards party. We 
look forward to continuing this event next year and 
starting the Spring league in April. 
 
Looking forward toward Spring and the 2023 Golf 
Season. 
 
   Deborah 

Deborah Jacobs – President / Clubhouse 
Chairman pgcdebjacobs@gmail.com 

Term up in October 2023 
 

Tim Lusk – Vice President / Finance/ & 
Greens tklusk88@msn.com 

Term up in October 2025 
 

Gary McLaughlin – Secretary / Handicap & 
Rules Chairman garymc@olympus.net 

Term up in October 2025 
 

Greg Shield - Treasurer / Membership 

gshield6@icloud.com 

Term up in October 2024 
 

Ward Dunscomb – Facilities / Planning 
Chairman  glassguy@olypen.com 

Term up in October 2025 
 

Todd Negus – Facilities Chair 

 todd@ospsling.com 

Term up in October 2025 
 

Casey Northern – Facilities Co-chair 

caseynorthern@gmail.com 

Term up in October 2024 
 

Tommy Humleker - Greens 

 t.humleker@gmail.com 

Term up in October 2023 
 

Gerald Petersen - Greens Chairman 

Term up in October 2024 

     2023 Spring Shotgun 

 5/27/23-5/28/23.  

Sign up Now! 

mailto:gshield6@icloud.com
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CLUBHOUSE NEWS Rena Parish                            

ADMINISTRATOR NEWS Laurie McDonald 

    Just a few housekeeping reminders. If you 
have a new address, contact phone number or 
email address please reach out to me and  
update that information. Also please come see 
me if you want a cart shed, locker or need to  
complete your voluntary fee sheet. I am here on 
Tuesday and Thursday between 8:30 
and 2:30 pm. 
 

       Thanks, Laurie  

    Another month gone, time sure flies by fast. 
We are going strong here at the clubhouse; we've 
had some great events this month with the 3rd 
Month Scramble, Coast Guard breakfast, Benson 
Retirement Party, Winter Merchant League 
Awards and Burgers, Gene Ketchum Memorial 
and Men's Opening Day Scramble. 
 

    April kick-off Longshoreman event, the first 
BBQ of the season and always a great time. Also 
Spring Big Cup and Merchant League. Going to 
be a great month.  
 

    We are always looking for new ideas for     
specials: if you have any, drop them off with Rena 
or Zak.  
 

    We have a Great Peninsula Golf Clubhouse 
with good food, great people and great prices. It 
would be wonderful to see our members use 
what we have built for them; we only have the 
pleasure to get to know about 40 percent and 
would like the opportunity to meet the rest of our 
members!! So come join us for lunch 
or a drink! 
 

    Thank You, 
 

         Rena and Staff 

March  21, 2023 

Applications:  

 Gary Valencia  Sngl Assoc 2/23/2023 

 Joe Luce   Sngl Assoc  3/7/2023 

 Gene Middleton  Sngl Assoc  3/9/2023 

 Travis Walker  Sngl Junio 317/2023 

 Nic Harrison  Sngl Assoc 3/20/3023 

 Nate Gossard  Sngl Certif 3/21/2023 

Resignations:  

Matt Gochnor   Sngl Certif 2/26/2023 

Jim Ray  Sngl Cert 3/2/2023 

Membership Totals:  

Certificate 120 

Associate 19 

Junior 6 

Military 1 

Certif Non Resident 4 

TOTAL 150 

 MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

What Is the Ruling? 

Your ball in the fairway has 

been hit and moved by        

another  ball. Can you clean 

your ball before replacing it?  

Gary MCLaughlan 



Clubhouse Hours   April 1 —April 30, 2023 
Monday            Closed 
Tuesday            06:30 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday     11:00  am to 5:00 pm                                                                                                                                                                         
Thursday          06:30 am to  7:00 pm 
Friday                11:00 am to  5:00 pm  
Saturday           06:30 am to  5:00 pm 

Assistant Golf Professional   Mark Morrow  
 360-457-6501: mmorrow@7cedars.com                                                                                              
 

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856:  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 
 

Clubhouse Rena Parish 360-457-7348: Call Rena to 
book your party or special events  
                    pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy 

Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

April 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

Spring Big Cup 

16 17 18 19  
Merchant’s 
League Begins 

20 21 

Longshoremen 

22 

23 

2-Man Scramble 

24 25 26 

Ladies Club 
Opening  
Scramble 

27 28 29 

Wilder Base-

ball Fundraiser 

 

30       

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Board Meeting 
Committees 4 

pm Board 5 pm  
Members 
Welcome 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

3 pm PAHS Golf every 

week day through mid May 

www.visitportangeles.com 

Greens Aerification  


